From:

Sent: 05 August 2019 12:54

To: Sild, Thomas

Cc: Planning

Subject: 2019/2837/P - 65 Camden Square
Dear Mr Sild

Re: 65 Camden Square NW1 9XD
Application No: 2019/2837/P

We are writing to you direct to comment and object to this application as the website was not working yesterday or
this morning.

We object most strongly to this proposal for the following reasons:

The demolition of a perfectly good existing building will cause unnecessary pollution, noise and disruption and is a
waste of energy.

The proposed replacement building is inappropriate in this Conservation Area. In particular, a rise in height to 3
stories is very undesirable in this street corner location, as is a roof terrace on the 2nd floor.

Allowing a planning application of this type with an increase in height and new roof terrace creates a precedent
which could adversely affect the whole Conservation Area.

We very much hope that this application will be refused.
Yours sincerely

Danny Nissim and Maureen Parry
5 Camden Square, NW1 SUY



